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Dear Parents,           Thursday 19th March 2020 

       
 

Update #5 – School Closure – Moving Forward 
 

 
Good morning. A very surreal feeling in school today.  
 
We are still awaiting an answer from the government about schools remaining open with the 
notification that children of key workers and certain groups of children will be eligible to come into 
schools next week.  
 
In the meantime, we are currently planning for the next few weeks and today will be sending home 
information for each year group as part of ‘Home Learning Guidance’ via e-mail with suggested 
activities and websites that children could use each day. Reception and Nursery will also be bringing 
home a booklet with suggested activities in addition to the ‘Home Leaning Guidance’. For children in 
year 1 – year 6, children will bring home a squared and a lined book so that they are able to complete 
activities from the ‘Home Learning Guidance’ or other activities that you may choose to do. These 
books could be returned to school when we re-open.  
 
We are aware that families are self-isolating or social shielding, so if you would also like these books, 
then we will be happy to deliver them to your home over the course of the next week. Just e-mail the 
office, and we can arrange delivery next week. 
 
More information later.  
 
  
Kind regards, 

 

E. Richings 
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